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Hi Gregg,

Current idea is to get airflow in the MWSD boardroom going with box fans in the windows and opening the emergency
exit at least partially, as well as the front door. Additionally we will have two “rabbit” style air filters in the corners of the
map wall. 

We’ll have a CO2 monitor with large display central in the board room. 

Seating arrangement will be changed from T style to U style to give as much space as possible between directors.
Staff will sit where the public used to sit. Only cameraman, Tracy and myself in this section of the board room. 

The public will be viewing the meeting outside in the parking lot via large screen tv, under a roof tent and with infrared
heater. To speak to the board we’ll let them in one by one. I haven’t run this portion by Christine yet.

Inside the board room we will also install infrared heaters and possibly heat blankets. 

We will Mount two large screen tv’s for the board to see zoom participants. PCTV stated that the camera will appear
as zoom window. Therefore the cameraman to focus in on speakers inside the room.

That’s the current plan, maybe it’ll change

Clemens Heldmaier
MWSD
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